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May 4, 2016

Public Utility Commission
Central Records
1701 N. Congress P.O. Box 13326
Austin, Texas 78711-3326
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Re: Docket No. 43587 - Application of Trinity RTC GP, LLC. To Obtain Water and Sewer

Certificates of Convenience and Necessity (CCN) in Harris County

Enclosed please find a letter from the overlapping district, Gulf Coast Disposal District consenting

that the Applicant can provided water and sewer service to the requested service area. A request

for consent cannot be received from the Cy Fair Community Improvement District as this district

is inactive and does not have an active contact. Please proceed with approving granting the water

and sewer CCN service areas for this Application.

Should you have any further questions concerning these responses, please do not hesitate to contact

me at (512) 264-9124.

Sincerely,

Bret W. Fenner, P.E.
B & D Environmental, Inc.
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Gulf Coast Waste Disposal Authority
910 Bay Area Boulevard • Houston, Texas 77058

Phone: 281.488.4115 • Fax: 281.488.3331 • www.gcwda.com

April 25, 2016

Trinity RTC GP, LLC
c/o Bret W. Fenner, P.E.
B&D Environmental, Inc.
913 Hyde Park Drive
Round Rock, Texas 78665

Re: Response to Request for Consent of Gulf Coast Waste Disposal Authority to
Trinity RTC GP Application

Dear Mr. Fenner:

The purpose of this letter is to respond to your correspondence to Gulf Coast Waste
Disposal Authority ("Authority") dated April 6, 2016, requesting that the Authority consent
to approval by the Public Utility Commission of Texas ("PUC") to the application of Trinity
RTC GP, LLC for a certificate of convenience and necessity ("CCN") to provide retail
water and/or sewer service to an area in northern Harris County identified by map
attached to your April 6th letter. (Copy attached.) By this letter the Authority
acknowledges that it is aware that Trinity RTC GP, LLC seeks to provide retail water
and/or sewer service within the statutory boundaries of the Authority and the Authority
consents to such service.

If you need additional information, please contact Gordon Pederson at (281) 488-4115.

Sincer

Riek Clifton
General Manager

RC/lb

cc: Sara Burgin, Bracewell LLP
sara. burgin@bracewelilaw.com

Protecting the waters of the State of Texas through environmentally sound
and economically feasible regional waste management practices.
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